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Dear Sir/Madam,

Another detailed report (this time conducted by Ove Arup & Partners Ltd) on RSP’s proposed cargo hub has
again determined that this is not needed. Hopefully the Secretary of State will finally make the appropriate and
correct decision, reject this ridiculous (and i feel spurious) business plan, prevent the detrimental impact that
approval would have on the local area, and finally allow us to get on with our lives and progress our plans
without this farcical uncertainty hanging over us.

Yours faithfully,
Adam Rogers




